
Ecclesiastical Parish of St George,  
East Worthing.  Registered Charity No 1131206 

What’s On This Week... 

Sunday 30th 

8.00am Holy Communion 

9.45am Vicar’s Vestry Prayers 

10.30am Morning Prayer 

  Young Followers 

followed by... 

Church Development Meeting 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Monday 31st 

Office closed 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Tuesday  1st November 

6.00pm Brownies 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Wednesday 2nd 

11.00am East Worthing Group 
 

7.30pm Vicarage Evening Group 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thursday 3rd 

Office closed 

9.15am Toddlers 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Friday 4th  

Office closed 

5.30pm Rainbows 

7.00pm Guides 

7.30pm Music Group 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Saturday 5th 

8.30am -  Church Development 

5pm         Day of Prayer 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sunday 6th 

8.00am Holy Communion 

9.45am Vicar’s Vestry Prayers 

10.30am Family Service & Baptism 

Safeguarding Representatives: 
 

Children:  Margaret Calver   

Adults:  Morag Hardinge   

DBS Checks:  Hilary Ferries 

email:  

safeguarding.stgeorges@gmail.com 

BLOOD DONING 

Thursday 10th November  

Charmandean Centre Forest Road 

1.30 - 4.30pm & 5.20 - 8pm 
 

Call 0300 123 23 23 to book your  

appointment or just walk in. 
 

Go to blood.co.uk for more information 

including alternative times and places 

to donate. 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 

VICAR 

Brian Penfold 

Phone:  01903 203309 

Email:   vicar.stgeorges@gmail.com  

The Vicar’s day off is Friday. 
 

ASSOCIATE MINISTER 

Rev Sue Foster 

Phone:  07758 345 293 

Email:   foster627@btinternet.com 
 

CHURCH OFFICE  

Phone:  01903 219672 

Email:  

office@stgeorgesworthing.org.uk 

Office opening hours: 

Monday, Thursday & Friday 

 9.30am - 12.30pm 
 

The Church Office will be closed for the 

week beginning Monday 31st October 
 

There will be no PEWS NEWS on 

Sunday 6th November 

knowing Jesus and making him known 

www.stgeorgesworthing.org.uk 

Please take PEWS NEWS home with you and use as a Prayer and  
Information Guide throughout the coming week 

St George’s Road, Worthing, BN11 2DS         

SUNDAY 30th October 2016 

 

 Trinity 23 
 

8.00am  Holy Communion 
10.30am  Morning Prayer 
    

CHILDREN’S SOCIETY BOXES 

It’s that time of year for the Children’s 

Society collection boxes to be opened.  

Please contact Sue Masters (W 205433) 

to arrange for yours to be collected.  

CHURCH DEVELOPMENT 

Following the various discussions of the PCC over the past 12 

to 18 months we as a Church want to think about the best 

ways of re-developing the church and making it less "tired". 

The PCC would value the input of the congregation on the 

ideas that have been discussed and there will be a meeting 

in the church following the 10.30am service  

TODAY, to look at the suggestions and for everyone to have 

an input into the ideas.   
 

We need to make sure that our 'Vision' for St. Georges 

Church and Parish comes from God and therefore we must bring our thoughts and 

ideas to our Father in heaven. Please join us in church for a Day of Prayer  next 

Saturday, 5th November, from 8.30am until 5.00pm. You don't have to stay all 

day, come for as long as you can.  This day will give us all an opportunity to come 

together as a fellowship and ask for God to lead us forward.   

Sunday 4th December 

pre Christmas Get Together 

Bring and Share Lunch in 

Church 

More details to follow 



PRAYER NEEDS: 

Members and friends of the fellowship in need of our prayers this week: 

Diane Leggatt; Katharine Marrow; Columbine Northway. 
 

Please also pray for: 

• Brian & Christine Penfold on Sabbatical to mid November 

• Mission Giving. We have received grateful "Thank you” letters from 

Tearfund, OM, and CPAS for the recent quarterly donations of £307:50 we 

have sent to our core missions. We have also sent £307:50 to Katharine 

Marrow.  Please continue to pray for all the Missions we support. Also 

please do look at and take for personal information and prayer, the 

literature displayed on our Missions board. 
 

Please feel free to join us every Sunday morning at 9.45am in the  

Vicar’s Vestry for a time of prayer before the morning service. 

St GEORGE’S HOME GROUPS 

Five Home Groups meet at a variety of  

venues, enabling people to get to know 

others in the church, look at what the 

Bible says, pray and support one  

another in a variety of fun and more 

formal ways.  More information from 

the Greeters, Wardens, Vicar, or the 

Church Office. 

 

Tuesday 1st November 

• Goring Group 

 8pm at 48 Aldsworth Avenue 
 

Wednesday 2nd November 

• East Worthing Group 

 11am at 10 Ham Way 

• Vicarage Evening Group 

 7.30pm at 48 Seamill Park  

 Crescent 

WANTED 

Worthing Churches Homeless Projects 

need good quality items of clothing, 

books etc for their charity shops.  

Please contact Brian Masters or WCHP 

on W 286481 to arrange collection. 

SUNDAY 13th 

NOVEMBER 

9.15am 
On the menu -  

Bacon, Egg & Mushrooms 

Please sign up at the back of the 

church. 

Donations received in aid of  

Messy Church 

INSPIRE 

The November/December edition of 

Inspire magazine is now available.  Matt 

Redman tells of some of the effects of 

his song 10,000 Reasons; the Christmas 

Gift you can buy that will change a life; 

and Unsung Heroes - the  2016 Inspire 

Awards.  Please pass your copy on when 

you have finished with it, or leave it in a 

waiting room somewhere...you never 

know whose life will be changed by  

finding your discarded Inspire - that’s 

what you call inspiration! 

FIRM FOUNDATIONS 

Bookings for Bible by the Beach 2017 in 

Eastbourne, 28th April - 1st May, are 

now open and full details are available 

from the carousel at the back of the 

church.   

Go to www.biblebythebeach.org for 

more information. 

KATHARINE MARROW 

Katharine’s latest newsletter from  

Honduras is available at the front and 

back of the church.  Katharine is the 

youngest daughter of Brian Penfold’s 

predecessor at St George’s and she is 

the Academic Director at La Providencia 

School in Siguatepeque with Providence 

World Ministries

(www.providenceworld.com).  

She is one of the 4 core Mission  

concerns that receives regular financial 

support from St Georges. 

DO YOU ENJOY SINGING? DO YOU ENJOY SINGING? DO YOU ENJOY SINGING? DO YOU ENJOY SINGING? (even if it’s just in the bath!) 
If so, please come along to St George’s Church on  

Friday 11th NovemberFriday 11th NovemberFriday 11th NovemberFriday 11th November    
 for a prompt 7.30pm start  for a prompt 7.30pm start  for a prompt 7.30pm start  for a prompt 7.30pm start     

and join the Celebration Singers Celebration Singers Celebration Singers Celebration Singers     
as we start to prepare the music for the Christmas services.   

All you need is a drink, a pencil, a sense of humour and a commitment to one 
hour every Friday from then until Christmas.  More details from Helen in the 
Music Group/Office or any member of the Music Group. 

ACORN 

Acorn has the chance to receive up to 

£1,000 from the Aviva Community Fund 

towards training for counselling  

volunteers.  BUT ONLY IF we are in the 

top 300 projects based on numbers of 

votes cast. Voting closes on 18th  

November.  You need to register on the 

Aviva Community Fund website and will 

then get 10 votes – you can use them 

all for Acorn! All the adults in a  

household can register and vote  

individually. Everyone you tell will get 

10 votes, so please feel free  

communicate this as wide as possible 

and help Acorn get as many votes as we 

can to ensure we get the funding. 

Please vote at 

https://community-fund.aviva.co.uk/

voting/project/view/16-1871  

The latest Acorn prayer & News letter is 

available at the back of the church. 

ORGANIST at HOME 

On Friday 25th November John will be playing an organ recital of mainly  

Advent and Christmas music here at St. George's at 12.30pm.  Admission free with 

collection towards the Parish Weekend away at Ashburnham next May.  Donations 

of cakes for refreshments gratefully received nearer the time! 


